Dear Customer

Suspension of New Open Position on Paper Gold under Paper Gold
Scheme and Paper Silver under Paper Precious Metal Scheme

We, Industrial and Commercial Bank of China (Asia) Limited (the “Bank”), hereby notify
you that the new open position on Paper Gold under Paper Gold Scheme and Paper
Silver under Paper Precious Metal Scheme will be suspended with effect from 30, Oct,
2023.

Customers with holdings on Paper Gold under Paper Gold Account and Paper Silver
under Paper Precious Metal Account can still redeem the relevant units. However, the
Bank will not accept any new buy order on Paper Gold and Paper Silver for all
Customers with Paper Gold account and Paper Precious Metal Account until further
notice.

If the Bank decides to resume the dealings on the Customer’s buy order of the Paper
Gold & Paper Silver subsequently, the Bank will notify customers as soon as reasonably
practicable.

For enquiries, please contact any of our branch staff or call our Customer Services
Hotline at 2189 5588.

If there is any discrepancy between the English and Chinese version of this Notice, the
English version shall prevail.

Industrial and Commercial Bank of China (Asia) Limited
25, Sep, 2023



